
Important Security Notification 

Dear [User's Name], 

We are writing to inform you that we have detected a security breach involving your social 

media account. Your account may have been accessed without your authorization. 

What Happened? 

On [Date], we noticed suspicious activity on your account. Our team acted swiftly to investigate 

the incident. 

What We Are Doing 

We have taken steps to secure your account and are currently conducting a thorough 

investigation. We recommend that you change your password immediately. 

What You Can Do 

• Change your password immediately. 

• Enable two-factor authentication for extra security. 

• Monitor your account for any unusual activity. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact our support team at [Support Email]. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and appreciate your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 


